
 

 

 

 

 

 

CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION 

for  

ROBERT HUITT 

Representing the  

City of Pacific Grove on the 

 TRANSPORTATION AGENCY FOR MONTEREY COUNTY  
 

 

WHEREAS, Robert Huitt has served on the Board of Directors of the Transportation Agency 

for Monterey County over two terms, from February 1995 through January 2002, AND from 

January 2013 through December 2020; 

 

WHEREAS, he first served as TAMC Chair in 2001, during which time Chair Huitt guided the 

TAMC agency through its first year of independence from the County including moving to new 

offices, hiring a permanent Executive Director, and bringing onboard new TAMC staff; 

 

WHEREAS, he served again as Transportation Agency Chair in 2019, emphasizing a program 

of highway safety, complete streets and neighborhood walkability; 

 

WHEREAS, Robert Huitt was a strong advocate for pedestrian safety and played a leading role 

in the creation and adoption of the Highway 68 - Pacific Grove Corridor Study, which set the 

blueprint for improved pedestrian safety on that roadway;  

 

WHEREAS, Board Member Huitt is known for his calm demeanor, thoughtful comments and 

black wardrobe; 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT DECLARED on this 2nd day of December 2020 that the 

Transportation Agency for Monterey County sincerely appreciates Board Member and Past 

Chair Robert Huitt’s 14 years of dedicated work to improve regional transportation throughout 

Monterey County. 

 

 

 

___________________________________   

Luis Alejo, Chair 

 

 
 

___________________________________   

Debra L. Hale, Executive Director 
 

 


